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INFORMATION SHEET 


Lings Gymnastics Club has been running for 40yrs. 
It provides a broad base of General Gymnastics for children aged 4yrs plus. 
We are members of the British Gymnastics Association, East Midlands Gymnastics Association, and Northamptonshire Gymnastics Association. 
The aim of the club is to provide a safe, effective and child friendly environment. 
We operate an open philosophy and welcome the support of parents and guardians. 
The club has adopted the British Gymnastics policies for Child Protection, Health, Safety and welfare, Equity and code of Conduct and all coaches, officials, members and parents must adhere to these policies. 


The gymnasts work on the British Gymnastics Award Schemes. The club also has a Disabilities section for both boys and girls. 


Gymnastics is a hands on sport. In order to leam new gymnastic skills safely your child will need to be physically supported by the coach. 


We provide a child centred, coach led programme and will endeavour to help the children develop to their optimum level. 


All our senior coaches are qualified with B.G and trained in the correct handling techniques
They are all DBS checked. 
Our training coaches are mentored by a qualified coach until they are ready to take their coaching qualifications. 

Gymnasts who show an aptitude and are capable of working on more advanced skills will be asked if they wish to be considered for one of our competition groups. In these groups we have gymnasts working at all competition levels in the county and region and train in numerous sessions per week. 


We are a non-profit making organisation. The monthly fees paid by the parents pay for the premises rental, and the repair and replacement of equipment, all of which is owned by the gym club. 
In addition to this, funds also pay for the training of coaches to keep them up to the required levels. 


The club has a welfare officer who is Mrs Anne Eyles.
We have Club Leotards and T-shirts available if required. 

For the safety of gymnasts and coaches, it is important that gymnasts are dressed appropriately for the sport i.e. Hair neatly tied back, wearing leotards or shorts and T-shirts that can be tucked in i.e. No bare mid riffs and no jewellery.


We hope your daughter/son enjoys her/his time with Lings Gymnastics Sports Academy. 
When they decides to move on could you please inform one of the coaches as we always have a long waiting list. 

If your daughter/son does not attend for 3 consecutive weeks and we don't hear from you we will presume they have left and their place will be given to another gymnast.
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